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� Electricity Networks 

TRANSMISSION 

Final overhead line alignment consultation events 

We are hosting a series of public events across the project route from 19 February until 
6 March 2025. These events conclude the Pre-Application Consultation (PAC) process for 
the consent application that will be submitted under section 37 of the Electricity Act 1989. 

To support the growth in renewable developments across the north of Scotland, investment in our network 
infrastructure is needed to connect this power and transport it to areas of demand. This includes a new 
400kV overhead line between Banniskirk (near Spittal), Carnaig (near Loch Buidhe) and Fanellan (near Beauty). 

We will be sharing our Proposed Alignment of the overhead line, including details on 
how this was developed. This will be presented on maps and visualisations with handouts 
available. Digital versions will also be available to download on our project web page. 

Interested parties can attend these drop-in events to discuss the plans and share final 
thoughts ahead of the consent application later in 2025. Feedback can be provided via forms 
available at the events, the on line form on our project webpage or via email to the project inbox. 

The feedback period will be open until Friday 21 March. 
Please note: Any comments 
made to us as the Applicant 
are not representations to 
Scottish Ministers as the 
decision makers. 

There will beopportunity to 
make formal representations 
to Scottish Ministers via 
the Energy Consents Unit 
following the submission of 
the section 37 application. 
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